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Outreach: “Batten the Hatches” at the Sanford Historical Society Meeting 
 
East Central Regional Staff was invited to attend the July Sanford Historical Society Meeting and 
provide a presentation. Emma presented “Batten the Hatches: The History of Florida’s Atlantic 
Hurricanes” to the audience. The presentation discusses the history of hurricanes, hurricane 
tracking, and a few of Florida’s most famous and deadly storms.    

 

 
Emma Lecturing at the Sanford Historical Society Meeting.  

 
 
 
 
 



 
Outreach: Cape Canaveral Summer Camp 
 
East Central Regional Staff visited the Cape Canaveral Summer Camp to host a mini Introduction 
to Archaeology Day. Summer campers, ranging in age from 6 to 13 learned about Florida’s 
precontact past and stone tool technology change, and got the chance to try their luck at the atlatl.  
 

 
Cape Canaveral Summer Camp Archaeology Day.  


